
Fra: Support <support@trademack.com>
Sendt: 15. mai 2019 14:13
Til: Ekstern post
Kopi: Support
Emne: OID 2458 Missing first letter of examination 

Our reference: OID 2458
Application number: 201816756
Mark: EUROPEISK FLYTTETRANSPORT

To the Norwegian Industrial Property Office, 

We have received an alert that a letter of examination was published on your website on 
2019.05.14 regarding application OID 2458. However, no letter appears under the correspondence 
section.

Could you please send us a copy of the said letter?

We would appreciate a confirmation of the receipt of this request. 

Best regards, 

Mihaela Mihaylova
pp. Dr Angelica Coppini – Agent
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CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION:  E-mails from this firm normally contain confidential and privileged 
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